9 Westwood Newsletter eonar 20

A big Welcame €0 aur new class of €
Littie acorns! I
Al children have settied in realy
el they are busy hoving 2 much
fan and forming lots of new
friendships.

w linesses wil &

o win every ‘a;, nd prizes and certif cates during Celebration

cmbly for great attens

REEREE  This holf term in Reception, we have been
very busy learning about Pirates! The
children have enjoyed our pirate ship role

pirate ships and how to talk like a pirate -
argh!
Next half term we are learning all about.
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oy by ot et

ons they needed to survive,

Year 1 were mini- mini police
daring their crime scene
investigation.

This half-term Silver Birch's book focus has
been Goldilocks and the three bears, First we
became familiar and used actions and story
plans to retell the story confidently. We then
became detectives and had to solve a Crime
scene that happened in our Classroom! Next, we
received a letter from Goldilocks herself,
agologising for the mess she had made, We have
worked in pairs to Create puppets and scenery
and used stop mation to create our own
animation of the story, Finally, have designed
our own healthy porridge and even worked in
groups to make the porridge! Who knew learning
could be o much fun!
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Leir pupil Year 6 student, Tegan Bailey is leading on the production of @
vaice and asked to learn about Chinese school mural, recruiting artists throughout school and taking
on responsibility for the design and artwerk.

They then
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The attention to detaiLis stunning - very impressive.

IN OTHER NEWS!

Since Christmas, children érom Years 3-6 have been taking
part every Wednesday in our after-school foptball club, The
foothall sessions have included lots of skills, smiles and fun! A
HUGE thark sou to Mrs, kelly for helping orsanise aur football
Club, Please keep an eye but for more after-school clubs when
we return after the February half term,

A 'huge well done to
the M7 olice for
raising awareness
about the parking and
traffic issues outside
of school!
HELP KEEP OUR
CHILDREN SAFE by
parking responsibly!

Young Voices 2024

T would like to say a HUGE THANK
YOU to Mrs Brown and Mrs Webster

for all their hard work in &

organising such a fabulous trip,

Our dedicated and talented Young
Voices Choir saw all their hard
work pay ot this week when they
performed at Manchester’s A0
arens with over 9,000 other
children, Brilliant to see siblings
and Cousins performing together



As you all know, we have very strong links with
Marleyfield care home, We would like to
acknowledge the very recent and sad passing of one of
the residents from Marleyfield; Leslie who had
shared his 100th birthday with our children last
summer, He also shared his experiences of war with
the children when he told them about the medals he
had received for his efforts, Rest in peace Leslie,




